
 

 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Michael Allen  
 Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board 
 
FROM: John Baker, Director 
 Planning & Development Department 
 
DATE: February 21, 2008 
 
RE: 2008-2009 Annual Work Program and Mid-Year Report for Land Use Planning 

Projects and Policy Initiatives; 
 Request to Change Hearing Date 
 
 
The Planning & Development Department requests that the hearing date for the 2008-2009 
Annual Work Program and Mid-Year Report for Land Use Planning Projects and Policy 
Initiatives be placed on the agenda for the March 18, 2008 Board of Supervisors hearing. The 
set hearing date for this item will be considered on February 26, 2008 as part of the 
administrative agenda.  


